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COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, January 11, 2010

QUESTION NO.1

QUESTION: Councillor S. Crowe
To ask the Manager will he agree to  give a report in the near future by way of a headed item to each area Committee in relation to his meeting/meetings held in relation to NAMA and giving a broad outline if he can on any lands or properties sited  in each particular Committee area and the potential impact NAMA will have on development in this local Authority area? 

REPLY:
An informal meeting was held between the four Dublin Managers and the CEO of NAMA on Monday 23rd November 2009. The purpose of the meeting was to introduce the Managers to the CEO and explore what assistance, if any, might be required.

There was no discussion in relation to individual developers or sites in any of the counties.   It is important that NAMA has an overview of extent of zoned land in each county and each Manager provided an update on the status of the County Development Plan for their area.  In the case of South Dublin County Council the position in relation to Strategic Development Zones was also outlined.

All of the issues discussed related to information already in the public domain.  This Council will assist NAMA to access its on-line mapping and geographic information if this facilitates its operation.

I have no other information for discussion with Members at Area level as requested in the question. When specific information becomes available Members will be advised on the details

The following link provides access to the recently enacted NAMA legislation
